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MOCSA Young Welsh Singer of the Year Competition 

 

Following an initial review of the 2022 MOCSA Young Welsh Singer of the Year Competition, 
the MOCSA Committee has decided that a more comprehensive review of the Competition 
is required.  The Competition has been running for over 40 years and is widely recognised 
as one of the most prestigious for young Welsh classical singers studying music as part of 
their early professional development. The MOCSA Committee is committed to ensuring that 
the Competition continues to support young Welsh singers and feels that a comprehensive 
review of how the Competition is organised going forward is required to ensure it continues 
to meet those aims.  

To facilitate this review there will be no Competition in 2023.  The review will 

inform plans for the return of the Competition in 2024.  

In the absence of the Competition this year, the MOCSA Committee is looking at how 

its Annual Concert, with the Morriston Orpheus Choir in September, which 

traditionally features the Final of the MOCSA Young Welsh Singer of the Year 

Competition, can continue to support Young Welsh singers. 

Enquiries: competition@morristonorpheus.com 


